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Construction Office 
17711 15th Ave. NE  
 
John Vicente 
Shoreline Capital 
Projects Manager 
(206) 546-8903 
 
Steve Miller, KBA, 
Construction Inspector 
(206) 367-1373 
 
North City Info Line 
(206) 533-2280 
 
Shoreline 24-Hour 
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Team 
(206) 546-1700 
 
Project Web Site: 
www.cityofshoreline.com/ 
cityhall/projects/northcity 
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northcity@ci.shoreline.wa.us 
 

 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
July 25, 2005 
Crews are about 35 percent complete with installing the 
utility vaults and conduit trenches for the utility 
undergrounding along 15th Avenue NE. To increase 
productivity, the contractor is working on Saturdays 
from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 pm and will continue until 
trenching is completed. 
 
More than half of the sidewalk on the east side of 15th 
Avenue NE has been removed. Fences and cones 
segregate the work zone and delineate a temporary 
pedestrian walkway in this area.   
 
Puget Sound Energy is replacing the gas main line along 
the west side of 15th Avenue NE and have about two 
more weeks of work.   
 
Full-time traffic control personnel are on site to help 
move traffic through the construction sites and to help 
with pedestrian access during construction. A uniformed 
police officer is assisting with traffic control at N. 175th 
Street and 15th Avenue NE and will continue to provide 
assistance whenever the contractor works on trenches 
crossing either of these streets.  
 


